
February 4, 2025 

Alex Pujols 
3925 Bigal CT  
Bethlehem, PA 18020 

RE: 523 ½ N 6th Street 

Dear Alex: 

Thank you for your time this afternoon. This letter is to confirm that you have withdrawn 
your application HDC-2024-00096 for a Certificate of Appropriateness. 

Again, thank you for your time and my best wishes for your future plans. 

Sincerely, 

Brandon Jones 
Acting HARB Secretary 


